
    

 

 
Important Arrangements for the Return to School 

 
Arrangements have been made to minimise the risk of infection to children and staff 
during their time in school.  
 
Staying Healthy  

• If anyone in the household shows symptoms of Covid-19, then please DO NOT 
send your child into school.  

• If your child develops any symptoms while in school, we will contact you and ask 
you to collect them immediately. It is very important that we have accurate 
contact details and we are able to contact you promptly throughout the day.  

 
DOs and DON’Ts of what to bring to school  

• Please DON’T bring bags in as we won’t have storage for them.  

• Please DO bring a water bottle.  

• Please DO apply suncream before school to last all day.  

• Please DO bring a sunhat and/or a coat for outdoor learning.  

• Please DO remember to send in asthma inhalers (to be given to Bubble staff)  
 
 
Dropping Off and Picking Up Arrangements 
Arrangements have been made to minimise the risk of infection to children and families 
during Drop Off and Pick Up to and from school. 
 
For everyone’s safety, we ask families please: 

• Do not drop off or pick up your child(ren) is you have any symptoms of Covid-19 

• Only one parent/carer to accompany child(ren) to and from school site 

• Maintain social distancing of 2m between families 

• When picking up and dropping off, please keep 2m back from door and do not 
enter building 

 
Dropping Off: 

• Please follow one way entry and exit system 

• Reception children go to their usual classroom door. 
 
 
Picking Up 

• Please ensure you adhere to your allocated pick up time to ensure safe 
procedures at these busy times.�  


